COMMISSIONERS' MINUTES KITTITAS COUNTY, WASHINGTON COMMISSIONERS CONFERENCE ROOM REGULAR MEETING

MONDAY

10:00 A.M.

SEPTEMBER 27, 2010

Board members present: Chairman Mark McClain; Vice-Chairman Paul Jewell; Commissioner Alan Crankovich.

Others: Mandy Robinson, Deputy Clerk of the Board; Todd Davis, Noxious Weed Coordinator; Lisa Young, HR Manager/Interim Director.

REGULAR MEETING

DEPARTMENT HEAD

NOXIOUS WEED

Todd Davis, Noxious Weed Coordinator requested permission to refund his temporary weed inspectors. He said although they are temporary seasonal positions, they are required to have a vast understanding of the different types of weeds in our valley. He explained that there is a beneficial training coming up and he had budgeted for it. He explained that the training is held in the off season and is approximately \$95.00 dollars a person.

The Board verified that although they are seasonal employees that they are under the same stipulations at any other County employee and have to return to employment or they are required to repay the County. Todd confirmed this and explained that he has four employees that have committed to come back next year and those would be his primary focus for the training.

The Board approved the request.

DEPUTY CLERK OF THE BOARD

Mandy Robinson

KITTITAS COUNTY COMMISSIONERS KITTITAS COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Mark McClain, Chairman

APPROVED